Saint Vincent de Paul Primary School
167A Ligoniel Road

BELFAST

BT14 8 DP

Dear Parents

NOTIFICATION OF STRIKE ACTION BY MEMBERS OF THE UNITE UNION

Unfortunately, due to strike action undertaken by the members of the Unite Union, our
school meals kitchen will be UNABLE to provide school meals during the week beginning 215!
March.

We ask that ALL children bring a packed lunch during this week.

I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

Yours sincerely
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Bronagh McVeigh

Principal
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Principal: Bronagh McVeigh
Tel: 02890717920 Fax: 02890710586 E-mail: bmecveigh625@c2kni.net
School Website: www.stvincentdepaulps.com




